DRAFT MINUTES OF THE ALDEBURGH TOWN COUNCIL

PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING

HELD ON MONDAY 27th FEBRUARY 2017 AT 7.20 PM IN THE MOOT HALL

Present: Cllr Worster 

Committee Members Present:

Cllr Bond

Cllr Digby


Cllr Fox

Cllr Kiff 
            
Cllr Palmer

Cllr Jones
Cllr Partel

There were four members of the public in attendance.

1.
Apologies: Cllrs Fellowes
2. 
Approval of Previous Minutes

Cllr Worster commended the draft Minutes of the Planning Committee meeting held on January 23 2017 for APPROVAL without amendment. APPROVED by a show of hands. The Minutes were duly signed.

3.
Matters for Discussion

3.1
Town Plan
Cllr Worster invited Cllr Jones to provide an update on a meeting she had recently hosted with other Cllrs to discuss the Town Plan. Out of that lengthy discussion, she said, councillors were of the view that the best way forward was to consider resurrecting the former Project Plan. She urged Chairs of committees to come forward with their own projects for the town, which could then be monitored. Cllr Worster said that, in discussing the Town Plan, it had become apparent that there was a lot of common ground in the Town Plan and the Project Plan. He said implementing a Project Plan would have a tangible impact on people in the town. Cllr Bond suggested that a list of all successful projects should be published to demonstrate the value of a Project Plan. This was agreed.
4.
New Planning Business

Cllr Worster said that a planning application for Sundial had changed and this would be discussed at the next meeting of the Planning Committee. He would report back.
Cllr Bond said that she had seen amended plans for the Flagship Housing development for the old Police Station site. She said there was a slight change in the mix of housing and that amendments had been made to increase the size of the play space. She said that Flagship were looking for the continued support of ATC in this matter.
There was nothing further to discuss and the meeting ended at 7.30pm.

